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Robert A, Purple, Chief, Operating keactors Branch No. 1
COMMENTS ON OCOREE SEMI-ANNUAL NON-RADIOLOGICAL OPERATING REPORT

The Eanvironmental Evaluation Branch has reviewved the seai-annual
non-radiological operating report for Oconee Nuclear Statiom covering

the period euding December 31, 1975. Ve find that the report meets

the reporting requirements and further that reduction i{n data collectiomn
could be made in gseveral areas of far-field monitoring and in a few areas of
near-field monitoring. The utility is reporting more data than are
mmdhrquudwcunmtumudsmdﬂuumm Reductions

could be made in two areas: (1) eliminate the reporting of data that

are not required in the technical apecifications and (2) change certain

technical mcifiuti.onstepotting requirements to require less extensive
wmonitoring.

We recozmend that the utility be informed that we will consider a lessen—
ing of the reporting requirements. As we are considering a reduction in
requirements, it should be the utilities® option whether or not to pursue
4t. It may be that the data must be collected to satisfy state require-
ments. 1f they choose to do so, it would be appropriate to have a meeting
with them during which we would desc.ibe the changes that could be made.

This review was perfor-od by W. Pasciak of the Envirommental Fvaluation
Branch.

Brian K. Crimes, Chief

wirommental Evaluation Branch
Division of Operating Reactors
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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